
CSP# 23-57 Award Summary  

A total of one thousand four hundred and forty-seven (1447) vendors were notified of 
our solicitation which was posted on the Bonfire electronic procurement portal, as well 
as posted on the Electronic Business Daily (ESBD) website and advertised in The 
Facts. There were fifty-five (55) document takers resulting in four (4) submissions, two 
(2) of which were deemed nonresponsive due to not including documents which were 
required in Exhibit B. 

Per the recommendation of the evaluation committee, award “CSP# 23-57 West and 
Central Service Centers Improvement” to METCO Engineering Inc., of Dallas, Texas, 
who submitted the best evaluated offer per our specifications and scope of work in the 
amount of $2,143,610.00. 

Further, the project will utilize funds from the Engineering Department’s approved 
Fiscal Year 2024 annual budget. 
 
Evaluation Committee 
Matt Hanks, County Engineer 
Wael Tabara, Assistant County Engineer 
Gerald Hendrick, Facilities Management 
Natasha Stulberg, Purchasing (non-voting member) 
 


